
     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
To: Kade Crockford 
 Director 
 Technology for Liberty Program 
 ACLU of Massachusetts 
  
  
        March 15, 2019 
     
Dear Kade; 
 
     On Tuesday, March 12, 2019 we received your request pursuant to the 
Massachusetts Public Records Law, M.G.L. c.66, §10 for: 
 
• Records relating to the acquisition of, and/or use of facial-recognition 
technology 
 
I have attached the communications our department has made in reference to 
facial-recognition.  
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
Sgt. Michael Glowka 
Records Supervisor 
(508) 830-4218 ext. 216 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 PLYMOUTH POLICE DEPARTMENT 

20 Long Pond Road, Plymouth, MA  02360 
Phone (508) 830-4218 - Fax (508) 830-4217 

www.plymouthpolice.com  

  Michael E. Botieri 
 Chief of Police 

S e r v i n g  a n d  p r o t e c t i n g  o u r  C i t i z e n s  a n d  t h e  v i s i t o r s  t o  A m e r i c a ’ s  H o m e t o w n .  

 
 


